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December 9, 2022 
 
Please see message below from EECD 
  

Susan 
Susan Tomie 
Director, Programs and System Services  
  
 
Hello/Bonjour: 
  
The letters we circulated in early November thanking SAC/CEC members for their participation in the spring 
engagement on enhancing local voice mentioned we would let SACs/CECs know how to participate in Phase 2. Phase 
2 has now officially launched with information on how to participate found here:  
  

1. Strengthening Local Voices | Education and Early Childhood Development (ednet.ns.ca) (in English) 
2. Amplifier les voix locales | Education and Early Childhood Development (ednet.ns.ca) (en Français). 

  
I know that this, in combination with the SAC/CEC annual survey, is asking for a lot of input from SACs/CECs, but if 
you could circulate these links to Chairs and Principals it would be greatly appreciated. They can share with 
members or with the general public however they see fit (school website? community Facebook?) as we are hoping 
to reach as many people as possible with this phase of engagement. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Thank you/merci! 
  
Joanna McDonald (she/her) 
Senior Policy Analyst, Policy and Planning 
Education and Early Childhood Development 
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